
Dear parents of aspiring guitar players, 
 
If your son or daughter has a desire to play guitar, lessons are available at Wheaton Academy on 
select days after school. 
 
The goal of guitar lessons is to enable students to play guitar in a variety of musical genres, 
focusing on the music they want to play. Specific assignments are made according to the 
teacher’s discretion, but if students have specific projects (e.g. college auditions, songwriting, 
playing with a band, etc.), lessons can be allocated toward those goals. 
 
I have taught a variety of musical styles to over 50 students the past 20 years and teach students 
how to accompany themselves and also how to play within the context of a band.  I have 
experience playing guitar with a variety of bands, led a number of worship teams, and have 
supervised high school worship teams for the past 20 years (I’m a Worship Team coach at 
Wheaton Academy).  I am enthusiastic about helping your son or daughter play the kinds of 
music they would like to play and develop a passion for playing guitar that will continue 
throughout their lifetime. 
 
If you have any questions or would like to inquire about a time slot, please contact me at either 
ejasper@wheatonacademy.org or at 630-520-1478. My guitar policies are stated below. 
 
Thank you, 
Evan Jasper 
 
 
Guitar Policies: 
 
• Lessons are offered in 30-minute slots at a cost of $25/lesson. 

 
• Lessons will be held in my room, Academy Hall room 119.  In the event that Wheaton 

Academy shifts to e-learning only, lessons will continue to be held via Zoom or FaceTime. 
 

• Full payment of lessons is due at the first semester date’s lesson. 
 
• There is a $25 registration fee at the beginning of the semester. 
 
• The studio will provide a list of phone numbers and e-mail addresses should the need arise to 

switch your lesson.  It will be your responsibility to make contact with another student and 
inform the studio by e-mail that you have switched your lesson time.  This list will be e-mailed 
to you along with the lesson schedule. 

 
• NO REFUNDS OR MAKE-UP LESSONS:  You have purchased a time slot for guitar 

lessons as per the studio lesson schedule.  There are no refunds or make-up lessons.  Please 
refer to the Master Student List should you need to swap your lesson. 

 
• If, for any reason, you must discontinue lessons, the studio cannot guarantee your time slot or 

placement back in the studio. There are no refunds. 


